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Comments: I support the work proposed. As a hunter and outdoorsman, I understand that prior logging efforts

were done in a way that compromised the habitat of the area of this work. After prior logging was shutdown, the

habitat in these areas has not been restored to an "original" condition, the damage to streams hasn't been

addressed, and there is not enough diversity of habitat to support native wildlife. 

 

However, this plan seems that it will restore a diversity of habitat. Especially if coupled with efforts to also repair

and restore stream damage, this project would be an overall benefit to Georgia. 


